Sherman Garnett remembers Greg Bass,

I received a phone call from James Tate this morning indicating that Greg Bass passed away yesterday. 

I know that the editors of the Intercom knew him well. It will probably be mentioned tomorrow at the state board meeting.

I knew Greg very well as we were teammates in high school football (Greg was a senior, I was sophomore.)

I am particularly grateful to Greg, as I was a newly arrived 15 year old to Pasadena and enrolled at Pasadena HS. 

Greg picked me up daily and gave me rides home along with other teammates during hell week (note that the high school was five miles away and I had no way of getting there, as newly arrived Black Students had to enroll at PHS due to an integration order.)

